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MARCH

Wednesday 17th March
-Neurodiversity Celebration 
Week ςCasual 
Hoody/Jumper Day

Friday 19th March
-National Day of Action 
Against Bullying and 
Violence

Monday 22nd

-House Cross Country 
(Years 3-6)

APRIL

Thursday 1st

-Last Day of Term 1 
(2.30pm Dismissal)

Monday 19th

-First Day of Term 2

Thursday 22nd

-Welcome BBQ

Term 1, 2021: 27 Jan - 1 Apr
Term 2, 2021: 19 Apr - 25 Jun
Term 3, 2021: 12 Jul - 17 Sep
Term 4, 2021: 4 Oct - 17 Dec

National Day of Action against
BullyingandViolence

Next Friday,19th March, we are looking
forward for our whole schoolcommunity
to 'take a stand together' and celebrate
the National Day of Action against
BullyingandViolence.

Studentswill be engagedin a range of learning opportunities and activities
which complement our everyday and ongoing commitment to modelling,
fosteringandupholdingpositivebehavioursandour zerotoleranceapproachto
bullyingbehavioursandviolence.

We are so proud to work alongsidestudents and staff who understandthe
importanceof building and maintainingpositive relationshipsand who respect
diversitywhile promoting inclusion. Theseattitudes are wonderful examplesof
our SchoolValuesof Respect,Integrity, Excellenceand Global Citizenshipin
action.

SchoolReview

Nextweekour schoolwill be undertakingour 4-yearlySchoolReview,to provide
uswith an opportunity to reflect on the outstandinggrowth andprogressat the
schooloverthe past4 yearsandsetthe agendafor the next4 years.

A review panel will be visiting classrooms,speakingwith students, staff and
parentsover the two daysthey are on site. Thesefocusgroupswill provide us
with important feedbackanddata to complementthe manyschoolsurveysthat
we alreadyundertakeandutilisefor improvementwithin our school.

We look forward to sharing the outcomes of our School Review with our
communityin duecourse.
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NeurodiversityCelebrationWeek

NeurodiversityCelebrationWeek(15-21st of March)isa chanceto
άchangenegativemisconceptionsandstereotypesabout individuals
who think differentlyandperceivethe worldŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘƭȅέ.

It is a chanceto acknowledgeour neurodiversestudentsincludingthosewho are autistic,dyslexic,dyspraxicor
have ADHD,and focus on celebrating their strengths and talents. There are many neurodiverse people
contributing to our society through their roles as writers, entertainers, IT professionals, scientists,
environmentalists,andmanyother professions.

Thisyearour schoolis recognisingandcelebratingneurodiversityweekthrougha numberof initiativesincluding
a casualtop dayfor students,andacoffeecatchup for parents.

On Wednesday,17th March, studentsare encouragedto wear a hoodie,windcheateror jumper of their choice
over their schooluniform in recognition and support of the neurodiversestudents in our schooland indeed
peoplein our community. Wearingyour own top for the dayis a visualreminder(for a usuallyhiddencondition)
that we areall different in someway,andyet,we areall the same.

Formore informationaboutneurodiversityincludingfact sheetsandvideos,headto https://www .neurodiversity-
celebration-week.com/ .

ParentNeurodiversityNetworking

In recognitionandcelebrationof neurodiversityweek,a specialcoffeecatchup for parents,organisedby parents,
isbeingheldat the BurwoodBrickworks. Pleasenote that this isnot a schoolinitiative.

DearParents,

Are you the parent of a neurodiversechild?(e.g., autistic, ADHD,dyslexic,dyspraxic) or are you a neurodiverse
parentyourself?Wouldyouliketo meetotherparentsfrom our schoolwhoareexperiencingthe samesituation?
Thencomealong to the NorwoodCaféat 10.30 on Tuesdaythe 16th of March for the first ever neurodiversity
networkingsessionfor a coffee,chatandmeetup.

Bookings required due to COVID-19 protocols, so if ȅƻǳΩŘlike to join us, please RSVPJenna at
jenna.wearne@gmail.comby2pm onFriday12th of March.

Interestedparentswho cannot attend may also like to join our new WhatsAppgroup, so contact Jennaif you
wouldliketo knowaboutthis too.

For more information about neurodiversity head to the following websites:
https://www.yellowladybugs.com.au/
https://www.autismspectrum.org.au/
https://www.amaze.org.au/

Regards, Catherine Rollason & Jenna Wearne

https://www.neurodiversity-celebration-week.com/
mailto:jenna.wearne@gmail.com
https://www.yellowladybugs.com.au/
https://www.autismspectrum.org.au/
https://www.amaze.org.au/
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SportingAchievement

A big congratulationsto SalmaA, who recentlywon a bronzemedal
at the recent Fencing Victoria Junior Secondary{ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎFoil
competition.

Salmawasthe youngestcompetitor in the field, competingagainsta
field of girlsfrom secondaryschools. Whata greatachievement!

It is great to share the many talents and achievementsof our
studentsoutsideof schoolwith our schoolcommunity.

FitnessClub

A reminder that our school FitnessClub runs every Wednesday
morning from 8.15am-8.45am in the SchoolHall. Comeand spend
the morningwith MissEdwardsparticipatingin a rangeof fun health
andfitnessactivities!Welookforward to seeingyouthere!

MWNPSWellbeingGarden

We are very pleasedto sharewith our communitythe new MWNPSWellbeingGardenwhich hasrecentlybeen
renovatedand is now beingenjoyedby all studentsat the schoolthroughour clubsprogram,STEMlessonsand
duringrecessandlunchtime.

TheWellbeingGardenprovidesa quiet, tranquil environmentfor studentsto get backto nature, learnabout the
environmentandsustainabilityin a naturalsetting.

A big thankyou to Mr AndrewCrosbyfor leadingthis initiative, Mr TristanHarperfor hiscontinuedsupport,and
all our teacherswho gavetheir time on the weekendto supportthisproject.
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Natalie Grieve and Andrew James

Congratulations

We are delighted to announce that last week, both Andrew Crosby and Marney Pierce became the proud parents 
to their new additions to their respective families. Andrew welcomed a baby girl, Billie, while Marney welcomed a 
baby boy, Harrison.

We are sure you will join us in sending your very best wishes and congratulations to Andrew, Marney and their 
families.






